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Each Joint Authority is required under Section 36B of the Local Government Act 1993 to provide to its members a quarterly 

report that includes a statement of general performance and a statement of its financial performance 

This report covers the three-month period ending 31 March 2022. This report with all previous quarterly reports is published 

on the Authority’s website: www.stca.tas.gov.au 

The Southern Tasmanian Councils Authority commenced on 1 July 2006  
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ORDINARY BOARD MEETING – 21 February 2022 
 

A meeting of the STCA Board took place on 21 February 2022, the following matters were 

discussed: 

Community Consultation for the 2022/23 Tasmanian State Budget  

The Board noted the submission to the State Government sent in December 2021, including 
Health Services, the road network, regional land use planning, public transport and 
infrastructure, climate change and State and regional waste initiatives.   
 
2022/23 STCA Draft Budget 
The carried forward items from the 2021/22 Budget were discussed together with some new proposed 
budget items. 
 
Regional Climate Change Initiative (RCCI) 

The Board reviewed and noted the quarterly Regional Climate Change Initiative Report and were also 
presented the following RCCI climate initiatives to review: 

•   Developing a Tasmanian Local Government Climate Strategy and Council Climate Action  

• Regional Strategy – Adapting to a Changing Tasmanian Coastline 

• State-wide proposal for Implementing Climate Change Action Planning in Local Government 
 
Other updates 

Updates were provided for Brighton Council, South East Regional Development Authority, 
South-Central Sub-region committee and TasWater, Destination Southern Tasmania.  It was 
noted that the new South-Central Workforce Development Regional Jobs Hub at Pontville was 
official opening by Minister Jaensch. 
 
Regional Economic Development Strategy  
An update was provided on the Regional Economic Development Strategy. 

 
Central Hobart Precents Plan 

The Project Manager of the Central Hobart Precincts Plan gave the Board a presentation. 
The City of Hobart has released its Central Hobart Precincts Plan Discussion Paper to help 
inform conversation about the future of the City of Hobart.  The discussion paper ponders 
topics related to Central Hobart’s land use, public realm, connectivity, and investment. 
The draft precincts plan will provide guidance and clarity on preferred design outcomes for 
different parts of the city and how each area’s heritage, landscape, sustainability, economic 
growth, and liveability can be enhanced. 
 
Financial Report 

The Board noted the 31 December 2021 draft Financial Report.  A copy is included with this 

Quarterly Report. 

Next Meeting 

The next Board meeting will be hosted by Sorell Council and will be held on 23 May 2022. 
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